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American Automakers Support Plan to Lower Emissions, 
Promote Next Generation of Vehicles for Federal Fleet 

 
WASHINGTON, D.C. - Governor Matt Blunt, president of the American 
Automotive Policy Council, today issued the following statement on the Biden 
Administration’s executive order on lowering emissions and promoting electric 
vehicles for the federal fleet: 
   
"We applaud the Biden administration for this announcement.  American 
Automakers Ford, General Motors and Stellantis produce the vast majority of 
all government fleet vehicles, and they look forward to continuing to supply the 
vast majority of these vehicles as they do their part to reduce emissions and 
produce and sell more electric vehicles to help achieve these goals." 
  
The American Automotive Policy Council (AAPC) represents American 
Automakers Ford Motor Company, General Motors Company and Stellantis. 
AAPC is a Washington, D.C. association representing the common public 
policy interests of its member companies.  
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